
Head Teacher’s Notice   Friday 12th January 2018 

YEAR 4 MASS 
9:30am @ Holy Trinity Church 

All welcome to celebrate with the children 

Thursday 
18/01/18 

CLASS 5 ASSEMBLY 
2:30pm in the School Hall, parents welcome 

to celebrate with their child. 

Thursday 
18/01/18 

CLASS 6 ASSEMBLY 
2:30pm in the School Hall, parents welcome 

to celebrate with their child. 

Thursday 
25/01/18 

CLASS 2 ASSEMBLY 
2:30pm in the School Hall, parents welcome 

to celebrate with their child. 

Thursday 
01/02/18 

‘ST. ANNE LINE DAY’  

 
 

SAL’s BIG BREAKFAST 
Come and join us to celebrate St. Anne Line 

Day with an infamous bacon roll! (From 
8:30am) 

 
 

Whole School Mass at Holy Trinity 1:45pm 

Friday 
02/02/18  

CLASS 4 ASSEMBLY 
2:30pm in the School Hall, parents welcome 

to celebrate with their child. 

Thursday 
08/02/18 

School Diary Dates 

Newsletter  

 

~St.  Anne L ine Ca thol i c  Junior School~  

Welcome back to school in 2018!  

I hope that all families celebrated a joyous    
Christmas, and have also enjoyed some time for 
relaxation during the holiday.  I trust that this New 
Year has begun well, and send all very best wishes 
for the New Year ahead. 

This week has begun with the introduction of 
some new faces, and we welcome Mrs. McGill and 
Mrs Carey to our school community. 
 

On Thursday some 
of our pupils took 
part in an Athletics 
competition at James 
Hornsby School.  
The pupils always 
make us very proud in how they conduct them-
selves, as well as how they support other             
participants. Well done  to all those who took part. 
 
 
 

Thank you for your continued support, and have  
a lovely weekend,  
 
 

Miss N. Watson 

Absence Phone Line 

To report your child absent please phone the following 24-hour number before 9:30am 01268 244292 

School Emergency / Snow Closure - Please check the school website  

Please respect our neighbours and use the church car park to drop off and collect 
your child, or walk to school. 

Jack and the Beanstalk  

Come and see our very own Miss Warren and 
Fr. Daniel star in a spectacular performance of 
Jack and the Beanstalk.  Day and evening   
performances are on 26th and 27th January, 
to support a local charity - HCPT.   
 
 

The children will be coming home with a flyer 
with details and how to buy tickets.  We hope 
to see you all there. 

3PR 
St. Anne Line Infant and   
Junior Schools are participat-
ing in a new School Parking 
Initiative to help tackle some 
of the parking problems outside of our schools.   

 
 

Your child will be coming home today with  
information about the launch which           
commences on Tuesday  16th January 2018.  



St. Anne Line Catholic Junior School 

Wickhay, Basildon, Essex. SS15 5AF 

Phone: 01268 470 444 

www.st-anneline-jun.essex.sch.uk 

Weekly Awards 
Stars of the Week 

 Class 1 -  Alexander H 

 Class 2 -  Ethan O  

 Class 3 -  Faith K 

 Class 4 -  Lily H 

 Class 5 -  Maria J 

 Class 6 -  Maxey F 

 Class 7 -  Chantel S 

 Class 8 -  Jack R 
 

 

Other Awards 

 Top Attendance   - Class 6 

 Kindness Trophy  - Glen S 

 

 

 Head Teacher’s Fountain Pen - 
Felita B and Julia C 

 

Attendance League  
 

  Class  % Attendance    Unauthorised Sessions 
Top  6              100.0%  WELL DONE !       0 
  3                             99.64          0 
  5                99.15      0 
  4                97.41     2 MUST IMPROVE! 
  1                97.18      0 
  2                96.77      1 MUST IMPROVE! 
  8                96.53      3 MUST IMPROVE! 
Bottom 7                95.83 IMPROVEMENT NEEDED!              3 MUST IMPROVE! 
 

 
Total Late Marks - Please be in school and on time. 

Least  1,3,5,6                    Lateness Total 
Most  2,4,7,8                            5 

House Points 

Safeguard ing at  the Heart  of  Our School  

House Points                        Week 1                            12/01/18 

Florence Nightingale  Anne Frank 

523 498 

Nelson Mandela  Martin Luther King 

501 493 

School run Extra-Curricular Clubs 
 
 

All clubs begin next week - w/b 15th January 2018. 
Please ensure that all payments have been made, as children 
will not be able to attend the club until payments are     
complete. Payments are all on Parent Pay or with a barcode.  

 
 

There was an overwhelming response to the new Coding 
Club; if a space wasn't available this term, the child has been 
placed on a waiting list and will be given the first             
opportunity to join next term.   

 
 
 

We also ask that children are collected from clubs promptly 
at 4:15pm, or we may have to place the child in the          
After School Club at a cost.  
 
 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 

http://www.st-anneline-jun.essex.sch.uk/wordpress/

